
Office of the Vice Chancellor

Date: Monday, 22 May 2023

From: Office of the Vice Chancellor
International University of East Africa

To: All Students and staff
International University of East Africa

Dear Esteemed Students and Staff:

Re: Clarification Regarding Re-accreditation of Programmes at the International
University of East Africa

Greetings from the International University of East Africa (IUEA). I want to reassure you not
to worry about our accredited programmes.

I want to inform you that as far as IUEA’s programmes are concerned, the NCHE’s listing is
highly inaccurate.

We are working with NCHE to ensure that they update their listing to reflect the current
reality and clear up any misunderstandings and miscommunication.

Again, I want to assure you not to worry about the degrees, diplomas and certificates you
obtain at IUEA as we ensure that we submit our programmes for accreditation.

Thank you for being students and staff of IUEA.

Sincerely,

Prof. Emeka Akaezuwa
Vice Chancellor


